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Primary Cross Country Carnival 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On Tuesday March 26, we will be running the Primary Cross Country Carnival at Surveyors Creek
Softball Complex. Races will commence at approximately 9:30am and will conclude in the middle
session after recess. Students participating in races may walk or run during their event.

Distances

Boys and Girls ages 8/9 2000 metres
Boys and Girls ages 8/9 2000 metres
Boys and Girls ages 10 2000 metres
Boys and Girls ages 11 3000 metres
Boys and Girls ages 12+ 3000 metres

The first 6 competitors in each group will qualify to represent the school at the Penrith District
Carnival on Friday, May 10.

All students are encouraged to participate and should wear their school sports uniform and
appropriate footwear for walking or running. Students may also wear coloured clothing and
accessories to represent their sport house. All students need to bring a hat and a drink bottle
containing water. Students with an asthma plan must carry their ventolin at all times during the
event. Students will be walking with their class teachers to the softhall complex.

If your child has a medical condition and is unable to participate, please indicate on the permission
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Alan Nicolle Kathy Browne
Cross Country Organiser Principal
Primary Cross Country Carnival 2019
Please return to class teacher by Friday, March 22
| give permission for my child of class to participate in the Cross

Country Carnival at Surveyors Creek Softball Complex on Tuesday, March 26.

Parent sighature: Date:
OR
My child is unable to participate in the Cross Country carnival.

Parent signature: Date:
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